
 

 
 

 

Memo 
 

Date:  March 14, 2014 

 
To: Priests, Deacons, Principals, Chancery Department Directors,  

Georgia Tech Students, Families and Faculty 
 
From: The Most Reverend David P. Talley, M.S.W., J.C.D. 

Auxiliary Bishop of Atlanta (Episcopal Vicar, Region II) 
 
Re: Fr. Kevin Peek resigned as Campus Minister at Georgia Tech 

 

On March 13 Fr. Kevin Peek resigned from his position as Campus Minister at 
Georgia Tech for personal reasons.  The Archdiocese of Atlanta will continue to 

provide pastoral services to the campus ministry under my direction.  All inquiries 
about the campus ministry at Georgia Tech can be directed to me 
dtalley@archatl.com or 404-920-7333. 

Messages to Fr. Kevin Peek may be sent to: 

Fr. Kevin Peek 

Archdiocese of Atlanta, Office of Priest Personnel 
2401 Lake Park Drive SE 

Smyrna, GA 30080 

Your prayers for the students, families and faculty of Georgia Tech at this time of 
transition are greatly appreciated. 
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